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June 26, 2019

The Honorable Elia Ortiz F I L E D
| Presiding Judge

Superior Court of California, County of Napa JUL -5 2019

’ 825 Brown Street

Napa, CA 94559 g;?’k ?‘f}tﬁegapa Superior Court

Deputy

Dear Judge Ortiz:

Enclosed is the response to the Grand Jury’s report “Napa County Water Quality: It’s a
Matter of Taste” from the Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) of Napa
County’s Executive Officer.

Grand Jury activity takes place over the course of a number of months. LAFCO of Napa
County acknowledges the members of the 2018-2019 Grand Jury for the time they have
devoted in preparing the Report.

Sincerely,

Brendon Freeman
Executive Officer

Cc: Kort van Bronkhorst, Foreperson, 2018-2019 Grand Jury
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LOCAL AGENCY FORMATION COMMISSION OF NAPA COUNTY
RESPONSE TO THE GRAND JURY FINAL REPORT ON
NAPA COUNTY WATER QUALITY: IT'S A MATTER OF TASTE

June 26, 2019

The invited Local Agency Formation Commission (LAFCO) Executive Officer’s
Response to the Grand Jury report on “Napa County Water Quality: It's a Matter of
Taste” is as follows:

Recommendation 7: The LAFCO Municipal Service Review of drinking water and
wastewater countywide resources recommendations are due in February 2020. Each
Napa County municipality’s senior municipal elected officials should review, evaluate,
respond to, and where appropriate, incorporate the LAFCO MSR recommendations into
each Napa County municipality’s operating and long-range plans. Each of Napa
County’s senior municipal elected officials should implement these actions by no later
than June 30, 2020.

LAFCO Executive Officer’s Response: The respondent appreciates, and agrees with, the
recommendation. The LAFCO MSR is on schedule to be completed in February 2020.
Any recommendations contained in the MSR will be more likely to be acted upon if
they are reviewed, evaluated, and responded to by each Napa County municipality as
recommended by the Grand Jury.
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